
BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON

Notice is hereby given that the Board of County Commissioners will be holding a Ribbon Cutting
Ceremony on Thursday, October 3, 2024, 11:30 A.M. Located at the John Gumm Building 251
St. Helens Street, St Helens, Oregon.

The Board of County Commissioners will not deliberate towards nor make decisions at this
event.

RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY

You are invited to join Columbia County's Board of Commissioners as we celebrate the ribbon-
cutting for our new multi-purpose facility:

THE JOHN GUMM BUILDING

Come explore the beautifully renovated building, where historic charm meets modern
functionality. We look forward to celebrating this milestone with you and showing how this

revitalized space will serve as a cornerstone for Columbia County for years to come.

Dated this 30th day of September 2024

FOR THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON

BY: ___Jacyn Normine/Jn ______

Jacyn Normine, BOC Office Administrator

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE


